Dear Students and Families,

We are thrilled to welcome you to the 2024-25 school year at Logan EIm Middle/High
School. Our team has worked diligently over the summer to ensure a smooth start.
Detailed information about the upcoming year has been posted on our website and
emailed to you through your Infinite Campus contact information. Below is a summary of
key details:

Staggered Start Days:
To help students adjust to their new classrooms and teachers, we have scheduled
staggered start days:

e August 22: Grades 6, 9, and 11
e August 23: Grades 7, 8, 10, and 12
e August 26: First day for all students

Bell Schedule:
The school day will follow the same schedule as last year: 7:35 AM - 2:10 PM.

Infinite Campus Updates:

Please ensure your contact information is up-to-date in Infinite Campus. Schedules
have been released through this platform; students needing a paper copy will receive
one during their Staggered Start Day.

School Supplies:

We do not have supply orders for students. We ask families to provide the basics:
pencils, pens, folders for organization, and notebook paper. Students do not need to
transport large amounts of materials between classes, so bags for carrying supplies are
not required. All bags must be stored in lockers.

Cell Phone Policy:
For more detailed information, please visit our website. Cell phones are not permitted
this year. All phones must be turned off and stored in lockers during the school day.

Communication:

Our primary mode of communication will be through Infinite Campus emails. Please
ensure your email address in Infinite Campus is current and regularly checked.
Additionally, information and our calendar are available on our website and school app.
If you haven’t already, please download the Logan EIm Schools app by scanning the
QR code below.



Please download our district app!
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Important Dates:

e Labor Day (No School): September 2
e School Picture Day: September 10
e Meet the Teacher Night: September 11 from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office or email your child’s
principal:

e Bret King (Grades 6-8): bret.king@loganelm.org
e Ted Dille (Grades 9 and 10): ted.dille@loganelm.org
e Whitney Robinson (Grades 11 and 12): whitney.robinson@loganelm.org

We look forward to a fantastic year ahead!
Yours in education,

Nate Smith
Principal
Logan Elm MS/HS



